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Save money on your health care costs at CoverME.gov — Maine’s new Health Insurance 
Marketplace created by Maine, for Maine.

Open Enrollment for 2022 health coverage is here and better than ever. The time to enroll is 
between November 1, 2022 and January 15, 2023. This year, increased financial help is available  
to make coverage more affordable – for more people – than ever before.  

At CoverME.gov, you can compare plan options, apply for financial assistance, and get help  
enrolling in a plan that fits your needs and your budget.

Free, local help is available in multiple languages to apply for financial assistance to pay for  
health insurance. Call: (866) 636-0355; TTY 711. For languages other than English, choose option 4.

IMMIGRATION STATUS AND COVERME.GOV

 +  Applying will not impact your immigration status, or your family’s. 

 +  A consumer does not have to be a U.S. citizen or U.S. national to enroll in a qualified health plan 
(QHP) through the Marketplace. Immigrants who are lawfully present and meet other basic eligibility 
requirements may be eligible for coverage through the Marketplace. 

 +  These applicants may also be eligible for financial assistance through the Marketplace, depending on 
some additional eligibility criteria, including household income and family size. 

 +  Documentation of citizenship or immigration status is only necessary for the people applying for 
coverage, not for other members of the household.

 +  Information consumers provide will not be used by government agencies to enforce immigration laws  
or policies.


